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CITY OF ANGLETON 
KEEP ANGLETON BEAUTIFUL COMMISSION MINUTES 
120 S. CHENANGO STREET, ANGLETON, TEXAS 77515 

MONDAY, APRIL 22, 2024, AT 5:30 PM 
 

THE FOLLOWING REPRESENTS THE ACTIONS TAKEN BY THE KEEP ANGLETON 
BEAUTIFUL COMMISSION IN THE ORDER THEY OCCURRED DURING THE MEETING. THE 
KEEP ANGLETON BEAUTIFUL COMMISSION CONVENED IN A MEETING ON MONDAY, 
APRIL 22, 2024, AT 5:30 PM., AT THE CITY OF ANGLETON COUNCIL CHMABERS AT 120 S. 
CHENANGO STREET ANGLETON, TEXAS 77515.  

DECLARATION OF A QUORUM AND CALL TO ORDER 

With a quorum present, Tracy Delesandri called the Keep Angleton Beautiful Commission 
Meeting to order at 5:30 P.M.  

PRESENT 
 
Pattie Cooper 
Tracy Delesandri 
Suzanne Dellinger 
Andrea Demopulos 
Dianna Matthys 
Cheryl Scarborough 

REGULAR AGENDA 

1. Approve the minutes from Regular Called meeting on February 26, 2024. 
 
Upon a motion made by Member Matthys and seconded by Member Dellinger the 
motion to approve the minutes was approved on a 6-0 vote. 
 

2. Discussion on Keep Angleton Beautiful YTD financial statements as of April 19, 2024. 

Assistant Director, Jason O’Mara, presented the Keep Angleton Beautiful financial 
statements as of April 19, 2024, including revenues and expenses. 

3. Discussion on possible action on location for 2024 TxDOT traffic controller cabinet box 
wraps. 

Assistant Director, Jason O’Mara, presented KAB Board with recap locations for 
currently wrapped TxDOT Box Wraps and per Boards request, a breakdown of 
potential locations for consideration to continue the traffic controller box wrap 
initiative. 

The Board reviewed potential locations and discussed areas to greatest potential. 
Several vacant locations were discussed based on the presented list and the Board 
recommended locations for consideration to be Business 288 & Cemetery Road, and 
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Loop 274 & Henderson Road. Upon a motion made by Member Demopulos and 
seconded by Member Cooper the motion to approve the minutes was approved on a 6-
0 vote. 
 

4. Discussion and possible action on tree up-lighting on Loop 274. 
 
Assistant Director, Jason O’Mara, provided an update on the current condition of up-
lighting for trees on Loops 274 and the increasing maintenance challenges over the 
years. In 2021, repairs cost the Parks Department approximately $17,000, and further 
repairs this year are estimated at around $3,000, excluding labor costs. 
 
The board discussed whether to continue maintaining the existing uplighting based on 
the increasing expenses or to explore alternative solutions. The board provides 
suggestions including investigating solar-powered lights or pedestal lighting with 
concrete bases to reduce maintenance issues, and to research what other communities 
are doing to provide similar tree uplighting in their cities. 
 
Upon a motion made by Member Demopulos and seconded by Member Scarborough 
to table the discussion to allow staff time to research and present additional options 
for future consideration was approved on a vote of 6-0 vote. 

ADJOURNMENT 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:49 P.M. 

These minutes were approved by the Keep Angleton Beautiful Commission on the 26th day of 
August 2024.  

CITY OF ANGLETON, TEXAS 

__________________________________ 
Jason O’Mara 
Assistant Director of Parks and Recreation 

 


